
Submitting Photos To The Website 

 

Everyone looks forward to seeing photos in the newsletter each week.  And we have even more photos 

in our website gallery!  

 

We welcome photos from your events, as well as old photos from past RRNN events, news article 

clippings, and other historical records for the organization. 

 

Please email your photos and articles to RRNNphotos@gmail.com. 

 

Always include  

• your name 

• the date of the event 

• the name of the group 

• the location of the photos  

• a caption about the event 

• .jpg files are preferred 

• Videos are also accepted but usually are too large for emails. Contact the Website Manager or 

Member Communications for instructions for help uploading photos or videos to our cloud 

storage drive: 

 

https://drive.google.com/drive/folders/1hl4QbyipSsw5HngTDnCaBI1eJehevimH?usp=sharing 

 


